



Fairford Town Council

7th June 2017

To all Members of the Council

I hereby give notice that the Meeting of Fairford Town Council will be held at 7.00pm in the Barker Room, The Community Centre, High Street, Fairford, on Tuesday 13th June 2017

All Members of the Council are hereby summoned to attend for transacting the following business. The public and press are cordially invited to be present.

Vanessa Lawrence
TOWN CLERK

MEMBERSHIP:

Cllr S. Boulton – Chair

Cllr M. Dudley – Deputy Chair

Cllr J. Bowen

Cllr J. Dallow

Cllr A. Doherty

Cllr C. Foxall

Cllr R. Harrison

Cllr T. Hing

Cllr. J. Hill

Cllr D. McKinley

Cllr C. Roberts

Cllr J. Sanford

Cllr. R. Winney

- | | |
|-----------|---|
| 038 17/18 | Apologies for absence |
| 039 17/18 | Declarations of Interest in Items on the Agenda |
| 040 17/18 | To approve the Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Town Council held on the 9 th May 2017 |
| 041 17/18 | Clerks Report |
| 042 17/18 | To agree to adjourn the meeting for Public Participation subject to members of the public being present. – there is a 10-minute time limit |
| 043 17/18 | To agree to reconvene the meeting following Public Participation (if applicable) |
| 044 17/18 | Chairman's Announcements |
| 045 17/18 | To receive report from District Cllrs
Weekly Bulletin - week commencing 15 th May – e-mailed 5/6/17
Weekly Bulletin – week commencing 22 nd May – e-mailed 5/6/17
Weekly Bulletin – week commencing 29 th May – e-mailed 5/6/17
Weekly Bulletin – week commencing 5 th June – e-mailed 5/6/17 |

- 046 17/18 To receive report from County Cllr Theodoulou
- 047 17/18 To receive other report/s from meetings/events attended
- 048 17/18 To consider correspondence received (for information only e-mailed)
- 049 17/18 To consider and agree any responses to correspondence received for reply

FINANCE

- 050 17/18 To approve, retrospectively, payments to end of May 2017
- 051 17/18 To receive payments and receipts to end of previous month

PLANNING

- 052 17/18 To receive the minutes of the Planning committee meetings held on 16th May and 6th June 2017

WORKS & COMMUNITY

- 053 17/18 To discuss and agree transport, stall holders, signage and advertising for Wednesday Market.
- 054 17/18 To consider and agree request from Ben Simmons (Londis) regarding ownership of bollards at the soon to be installed ATM.
- 055 17/18 To consider and agree to carry out 'Dip Wells' at Jones Field.
- 056 17/18 To consider and formally agree revisions to motorcycle inhibitors.

OTHER MATTERS

- 057 17/18 Update on Emergency Plan and FEAG (Cllr Hing)
- 058 17/18 To consider and agree Projects Workshop - next steps.
- 059 17/18 To receive update on changes to members on some Committees.
- 060 17/18 To consider the way forward for retaining 'Maurice' The Hare (Hare Trail)

Date of next meeting – 11th July 2017

These are the Agenda items as at 8th June 2017



Vanessa Lawrence
TOWN CLERK